
News 

 

We have been amazed by the transformation of our vege-

table garden. Thanks to the hard work of the Prince’s 

Trust and the generosity of local business we now have a 

wonderful garden for our children. Thank you! 

Before 



 

 

KS2 Nativity tickets will be on sale at the 

Office from Monday 29th November. 

 

KS1 Nativity Tickets will be on sale from  

Wednesday 30th November—1 per family & 

Wednesday performance only. 

SAFETY NOTICE 

Please note that our car park is only 

for use by staff and blue badge hold-

ers. We ask you to be aware this is at 

ALL times of the day. 

 

 



FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER 

Friday 16th December is Christmas Jumper Day, children can wear non-school  with 

their Christmas jumper.  There will be a best Christmas jumper competition.  We are 

asking for a donation of 50p towards Save the children. 

We will be enjoying a Christmas lunch on the day, please make sure you 

have sent in your money and order in by Friday 2nd December. 



 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their reading                

certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

Liam Oakes   Bethany Johnson  Morgan Toms 

          Star Reader Certificate 

       Kyle Leo   Balin Witt    

      Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

       Connor Rawling 

      

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week— 

 

Bronze– Jessica Rattenbury 

Silver—  Liam Oakes   Molly Chapman 

Platinum Plus—Ellen Winn  Amy Pope 

        



Well done to Hollie who took part in a 

Dance competition and made it 

through to the Finals. 

Amazing! 

A big thank you to everyone who 

attended the Torchlight Carnival on Sat-

urday. We were overwhelmed by the 

amount of people who braved the awful 

weather to show their support and to 

fully embrace our superhero theme. The 

amount of time and effort that everyone 

had invested to make it such a special 

occasion, and to show support for Sandy 

Hill, was just amazing and as a result we 

looked outstanding!  



Week beginning 

Monday 28th November 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named purse/envelope 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 
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